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From: Ashley Walsh [mailto:ashleylynnwalsh@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 7:25 AM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Opposition of Gas Station in Borden-Carleton
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I, Ashley Walsh am writing this letter to oppose the development of another gas station
in Borden Carleton. I am a resident of Borden-Carleton and believe another gas station to
the area would be damaging to the community. 
 
There is currently three gas stations already in this area - two of which are family owned
gas stations, Howatts and Cerettis. They not only provide the necessities and essentials
for locals and tourists, but also give back to the community. There is absolutely no need
for another gas station in this area. 
 
Thanks for your time, 
Ashley Walsh 
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